
Village of Duchess May 

2017 
The Public Works staff will once again be offering an alley cleanup for the 

week of May 23rd through May 30th.  This year’s Cleanup will have a few 

limitations and we ask that if you have more that 2 or 3 items…to please give 

us a call to talk about removing your items.  We are unable to take fridges, 

freezers or water coolers, so do not put these items out…We also have to pick up 

items by categories, so we may not be able take your items all at once….but we 

will come back for the rest. 

Any questions, give us a call at  378-4452 

 

A Duchess Community garage sale is being held on Friday May 26th 5-8 & 

Saturday May 27h   8-2. 

Please contact Vicki @ 378-4452 to be added to her list. 

 

 

The Duchess Agricultural Society hosted their Annual Lobster and Steak 

Feed on April 29th and from all accounts, was a great success.  Thank you to 

all the volunteers that made this event successful. 

 

50/50 tickets are available till May 12th to purchase for the Duchess 

Agricultural Society fundraiser, Drop by the Village office 

 



Please check the Duchess Recreation Centre’s facebook page for an update on 

upcoming classes and events at the Rec Centre.  Or give Sara a call 378-3311. 

 

The Recreation Parks Cultural Board is accepting applications for funding for 

their spring session.  Please pick up an application at the Duchess office, or if 

you have questions, give us a call 378-4452.  Applications with a financial 

statement need to be dropped off by May 23rd.  If you received funding last 

year, please drop off your finalized accounting of completed projects. 

 

 

The Duchess & District Public Library is displaying the art work of a local 

artist.  Linda Larochelle-Wilson lives 3 km south of Duchess and is the owner 

of Mustang Ranch Artist Retreat.  Linda has also left her brief portfolio for 

people to look through at the Library.   Please come in to the Library to see her 

works of art which are inspiring and amazing.  Our storytime has winded 

down and will start up again in October/November.  We had a draw for Easter 

for the 3 - 7 year olds with Madison S receiving a pink balloon bunny and 

Theo R receiving the blue balloon bunny.  The bunnies were filled with goodies 

with thanks to Lynda Langille,  a very talented lady.  On May 17, 2017 the 

Library will have Tracey Kuffner here doing felt birch trees.  This is a 

fundraiser for the Library and we require a minimum of 10 people.  The cost is 

$45.00 per adult and starts at 6:30 pm and will end at 9:30 pm.  Please either 

come into the Library or give us a call at 403-378-4369. 

 

 


